

Handy Cross Joggers Bulletin

Club Officials

President	. Vernon Martin	0494 443344
Chairman	Alex Johnson	0628 523322
Vice-Chairman	Ron Newman	0628 528025
Treasurer	. Ian Mallen	0494 442367
Secretary	. Gerry Grosse	0494 451506
Events Secretary		0494 563730
Membership Secretary (men)	John Bradbury	0494 441577
Membership Secretary (women)	. Sarah Player	0628 72149
Social Secretary	. Rose Priest	0494 529761
Publicity Officer	Chris Gentry	0494 439692
Kit Officer	Roy Williams	0494 713927

Over the year the committee is responsible for various events. These are run by 2/3 individuals or a sub-committee. More hands make lighter work! We need all the help we can get, so if you could spare a few hours now and again please offer your services at the AGM.

The summer months have marked a number of great successes for Handy Cross Joggers both on and off the road. The 5k eries, Penn 7 and Wycombe 1/2 attacking particular interest.

5k Series

This series proved even more popular than last year, with our members and their guests, although the weather was not quite as good.

Congratulations must go to those who took part in any of the races who all logged some very good times at a distance which we do not usually run. In addition to those who ran, congratulation and many thanks goes to those who helped on the day of the Handy Cross event to make it the great even that it was.

Penn 7

Despite the treat of a ban, Handy Cross Joggers invaded Tylers Green like the 5th Anniversary to run the race and swept away with all the prizes before them. !st man, 1st lady, 1st male vet over 40, 1st lady over 35, 1st super vet over 60, and the team prize.

Wycombe 1/2

Despite the early doubts about the race ever being started again, it proved to be extremely popular with the biggest field entering for many a year, including those on the day. Again Handy Cross members played a major part in ensuring that the event ran (excuse the pun) as smoothly as it did. Specific mention must go to Alex Johnson and Chris Gentry who were the main driving forces from our club who got the race back on it's feet. We also enjoyed considerable success on the day with Alan Chilton finishing an excellent 2nd overall, Eila Mansfield finishing as 1st lady uper Vet and the team, which included everybody who took part, finishing 2nd just behind Burnham Joggers but in front of Wycombe Phoenix.

Written by Peter Edington. As I get to put the bulletin together and take responsibility for all the spelling mistakes, I also get the final word. I believe I speak on behalf of The Club in thanking Peter for putting in a considerable amount of work in organising these summer events. Thank-you.

Handy Cross Marlow '5'

As a result of donations and sponsorships, the sum of £1197 was raised for cystic Fibrosis Research following the Marlow '5' this year. A cheque for the bulk of the money was handed to Mrs Angela Towell, the local organiser, at the club recently.

We are now looking forward, and if anyone would like to help with the organisation of next years ran, please talk to Gerry, Trevor, or Sareh.

Ye Old Bits & Pieces

Apex Sports

Trade in your old trainers, and get £10 off Brooks Mojo plus a free T-shirt worth £14.99!

CHRISTMAS PRESSY TRACKSTERS

ROY IS GOING TO PLACE AND ORDER FOR TRACKSTERS WHICH WILL ARRIVE JUST IN TIME FOR CHRISTMAS GET YOUR ORDERS INTO HIM AS HE NEEDS TO KNOW SIZES.

LADIES ONLY

Rose will be organising a Christmas meal. This event is getting more and more popular with almost a full turn-out last year. Watch this space for the date and place, don't over book your diary.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Monday 18th October at 7.30pm at Hazelmere RBL and afterwards back to the club for a social drink.

The committee will be producing a report later in the month outlining the meeting and this years events.

If you have any contributions to make please give them preferably Gerry or to a member of the committee before Oct 1st '93.

THIS IS YOUR CLUB MAKE SURE YOU ATTEND.